
 
Fifth year students put their research work on display.  
 

28 October 2009 28, 2009       
 
The Committee for the Evaluation of Special Project initiates a Poster Presentation session for 5th
year students. This event provides students with opportunity to familiarize themselve with
international format of informaiton dissemination in a professional meeting. This event is held on
28 October through 4 November 2009.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/481


